
Welcome back Jane!
By Lacy Sharbono, Executive Assistant/Medical Staff Coordinator

Ferry County Public Hospital District is 
excited to welcome Jane Jacobson, ARNP back as 
one of our staff of Primary Care Providers! Jane 
originally started at the District in October of 
2013 and was here until October of 2016. After 
a short time on the Western side of the state, Jane 
decided it was time to come back to beautiful 
Republic. She was a staple to our District during 
her time here and will continue to be now that she 
is back!  If you would like to make an appointment 
with Jane please call the Republic Medical Clinic 
at 775-3153.

Prior Hospital Happenings available at http://
www.fcphd.org/news.html.
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